
 

Effective June 11, 2021, the Provincial

government has amended pandemic related

restrictions* for Public Libraries which

eliminate the need to quarantine materials.

 

KTPL will no longer be enforcing a

mandatory 72 hours quarantine on returned

items!

 

The Library will continue to update our

COVID-19 protocols as needed to comply

with any changes in the provincial and

public health guidelines.
 

 
 

 

THE REQUIREMENT FOR
QUARANTINING MATERIALS

HAS COME TO AN END!

*Schedule 8, Section 1 in O. Reg. 82/20: RULES FOR AREAS IN SHUTDOWN ZONE

AND AT STEP 1

https://www.ontario.ca/laws/regulation/200082#BK13


